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April 1, 2024

Notice Regarding Medicaid Iowa Dental wellness plan and hawki dental pre-paid ambulatory health plan (PAHP)
request for proposal Med-24-004

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services hereby cancels and rescinds Request for Proposal (RFP) MED-24-004, Medicaid Iowa Dental Wellness Plan and Hawki Dental Pre-Paid Ambulatory Health Plan (PAHP). 

The Agency may reissue this RFP in the future. This means any interested party would need to submit a proposal under the new RFP, if released, in order to be considered for award of a contract. A notice will be posted to Iowa IMPACS Procurement System, if a new RFP is released.

Thank you for your interest in the competitive selection process. Please refer to Iowa IMPACS Procurement System for the most current procurement related information.


Best Regards,

Zach Gillen
Issuing Officer
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